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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Monday, March 3, 2025 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, March 3, 2025 at 
5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034 
 
Present:  Heather Cramer, Superintendent; Steve Weinheimer, Chair; and John Bohonek, Board President; Tim Simmons, Member; 
and Mr. Miller, Technology Director 
 

AGENDA: 

 

 Technology Update—Mr. Miller updated that the phone line transition is in progress.  We will be using Erate to get a discount 

on our current hotspots.  We will be getting our new battery back-ups through the Erate program as well.  Mr. Miller is working 

on test prep. 

 Referendum Discussion-- The committee discussed referendum talking points.  They viewed various flyers that were started 

and discussed communication.  The committee discussed not having a mailing due to cost.  We will rely on social media and 

the newsletter for getting the word out.  Meeting dates are set for March 10 and 24. 

 Future Program/Technology Planning –Mr. Miller stated that we have many items reaching the end of life in the technology 

area.  We need to start thinking about servers, our phone system, network switches, Chromebooks, and the cost of Google 

Education. 

 Senior Project Handbook—The book will be on for approval in March.  The only updates were the dates. 

 


